

Sunflower Newsletter

Hello Sunflower Parents,

We hope everyone had a blessed Thanksgiving. We are excited to celebrate the season of Advent with the children.

Our Core Value of the month is Love and our theme will be The Season of Christmas.

We will have our Christmas celebration after the Christmas program more information to come.

Blessings,

Mrs. McDowell and Mrs. Mahler

Important Dates

12/6~ Half Day
no after care
12/11~
Posada/Walk up
to Nazareth
House
12/12~ Feast
Day of our Lady
of Guadalupe
12/19~ Preschool
Christmas
Program



Reminders

- On December 12th the Feast Day of our Lady of Guadalupe please have your child bring in a single flower.
- As the weather is getting cooler please make sure your child has a sweater/jacket.